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Selling or Soliciting on Campus 
 

 
Selling or soliciting on University grounds or in University buildings is permissible only with the 
approval of the Vice President of Student Affairs when solicitations of or by students are 
involved, and by the Vice President for Administration and Finance when students are not 
involved in these activities. University employees should feel free to ask agents who call on 
campus whether such permission has been secured. 
 

 


